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Notice of Briefing

On Monday 23 September 2024, at 12.15, in the Holy See Press Office, Sala San Pio X, Via dell’Ospedale 1,
the director Matteo Bruni will give a briefing to illustrate the programme of the Apostolic Journey of Pope Francis
in Luxembourg and Belgium, to take place from 26 to 29 September 2024.


